Dear Westgate Parents:

While it may be hard to believe, we are already beginning the process of preparing for next school year! In order to assist us with identifying new students for the 2017-18 school year, we are asking Westgate families to provide information on any NEW students (kindergarten and other ages) who they know are eligible to attend Westgate next fall. In addition, we would like to know if any CURRENT Westgate students will not or may not be attending Westgate next year due to circumstances other than graduation. We are asking all families to provide us with this information in order to help us identify new families that we need to send registration materials to, as well as to help us plan appropriately with enrollment projections, staffing and other needs for next school year.

PLEASE NOTE: To enter public kindergarten this fall, a child must be 5 years old on or before Sept. 1, 2017. If you are not sure of a child's age, but think the child is old enough to be accepted, please include them.

Please complete the online survey below by clicking this link Westgate Enrollment Survey and do the following:

- 1) Indicate (to the best of your ability) if your own children will continue here.
- 2) List any child in your family who will enter Westgate for the first time this fall and their grade.
- 3) Indicate any friend or neighbor's child who you think will enter Westgate this fall and their grade.

Our best,

Brad Carter, Principal

Scott Walton, Asst. Principal